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Helping victims of the Quezon City Great Fire in the Philippines!!

In the slums of Quezon City, Metro Manila, the Philippines, two great fires occurred on March 20th and April
30th, and about 5,000 people in about 1,300 families were damaged.

In particular, about 3,000 people in about 900 families were evacuated during the great fire on March 20th, and
many of them lost their homes.

A few months have passed since then, but there were still reports from the local that many people were still living
in evacuation shelters and far from reconstruction.

Quezon City alone has been hit by many great fires in the past, but the cause is that the slums in the Metro
Manila area are the poor environment, houses made of picked up wood densely overlapped.

In addition, drought damage due to the El Nino phenomenon in recent years is becoming more serious in the
Philippines, and due to water shortage, several cities including Quezon City in the Metro Manila area are
suffering from shortage of water due to frequent water outages.

Under such circumstances, once a fire breaks out, water for fire extinguishing cannot be secured, and the current
situation is that the damage has been further expanded.

FAITH received a report from the local, and decided to conduct volunteer activities for the victims of the Quezon
City Great Fire on October 19th and 20th.

All of Machimise-Yokocho's of the 21st Hachioji secondhand book festival sales on October 15th will be used for
volunteer activities for the victims of the Quezon City Great Fire.

We would like your deep support.




